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Regular users and group leaders Hall bulletin

The Covid-19 Protection Framework update
 

Tena koutou, 
As you are probably aware, yesterday the government announced some
updates to the Covid-19 Protection Framework, traffic light system effective
from 11.59pm Friday 25th March. For full details of the changes please see the
Covid-19 Government website: 
https://covid19.govt.nz/traffic-lights/changes-to-the-traffic-light-system/ 

In accordance with the government decision that vaccine passes will not be
required as a part of the Covid-19 Protection Framework (traffic light system)
from 5 April 2022, the hall committee also no longer requires vaccine passes at
the hall from that date.  The requirement for Covid-19 Vaccination Certificates
at clause 6(w) of the Hall’s Booking Policies and Procedures will accordingly
cease to apply from 5 April 2022.  However, individual user groups are of
course able to continue to use the vaccine pass system if they wish. 

Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any further queries.

Ngā mihi nui 

Anita Green (Hall Coordinator) 
on behalf of the Mapua Hall Society

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>
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Marion,
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